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Dear Senators, 

I am in full support of SB599,  and hope that you will do all you can to facilitate its 

passage through this session of the Oregon legislature. Doesn’t Oregon stand for the 

safety, dignity and human rights of our people?  

SB599 expands immigrant protections in Oregon, a sanctuary state, by prohibiting 

landlords from inquiring about or disclosing immigration status or rejecting an 

applicant due to immigration status. And this is so needed. Immigrants should be 

treated like any Oregonian. Many are hard working, some living next door, and 

should be able to rent or buy property without any discrimination because of being an 

immigrant. Thank you for your understanding. 

 

Sincerely, 

Phyllis Hockley 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


